
SALEM WATER DEPARTMENT
53 STANTON HILL ROAD, PoBox 575 SALEM, NY 12865 

Phone and Fax 854-9712 --- Email salemwaterdept@gmail.com 

October 10th Wednesday 7pm

• There are 314 meters in service.
• We had no new hook ups for the month of October. 
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• We did more of dead end flushing. We mix the flushing up into 2 parts NORTH & 
SOUTH. We do the every other week and on the off week we run different dead ends lite. 
The dead end flushing will be ending once we do our fall big hydrant flush. We stopped 
our early morning dead end flushing and have started letting them run slow daily. We will 
be starting our fall flushing on the 27th of this month and will get then ready for winter 
after.
• I did a meter read.
• I have been working on fixing no read meters.
• Eye wash and Fire Extinguishers checks have been done. 
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the bacteriological 
requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 5-1.5 of the State Sanitary 
Code under Public Heath Law 225. 
• We did our 3rd quarter Iron and Manganese testing. 
• All fire hydrants are in service. 
• We have changed our pump setting for Chlorine and K5. It seems to be working good. 
We hope to use less K5 with less waste. 
• We got back the power assessment from NY Rural water. 
• Our up coming water tests this year are 

Coliform - Monthly
Iron + Manganese - Quarterly (March,June,September,December)

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator

*** Fire Hydrant end of the year flushing is being scheduled to be done at the end of 
October. The dates and times are not set yet but we are planning on doing it from 
Saturday October 27th to Sunday November 4th. 

*** The Week of the 5th of November will be set to winterize all hydrants so we are 
ready once the cold weather is hear. 


